
Regional TAFE news

Reductions in the district allowances for the Pilbara and Kimberley in 2013 led to transitional arrangements, with the final 
reduction to be implemented from the first pay period after 1 July 2015.

You can download the District Allowance Rate Adjustment - Finalisation Of Transitional Arrangements circular below.

District Allowance Rate Adjustment - Finalisation Of Transitional Arrangements
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